

MCU 3rd Floor Nobel House Smith Square

T 03459 335577

defra.helpline@defra.gsi.gov

.uk

London SW1P 3JR www.gov.uk/defra

Our ref: DWO420321/JS

Year 4 Pupils Rhodes Avenue Primary School Wood Green London N22 7UT

8 February 2017

Dear Year 4 Pupils of Rhodes Avenue School,

Thank you for your letter of 20 December to the Secretary of State about elephants and the trade of ivory. I have been asked to reply and I apologise for the delay in doing so.

I understand that you wrote to the Prime Minister in similar terms on 20 December. I am afraid that I have nothing useful to add to our previous reply of 17 January, which already outlined the Government's position on this matter.

Please do not hesitate to contact Defra again if you have any further questions.

Yours sincerely,

Jordan Stanley

Defra - Ministerial Contact Unit

